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Diane Perez - No on prop 204
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From: ARMANDO RIOS <rios32@msn.com> SFFLE ur idt
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@tucsonaz.gov> CITY CLERK
Date: 10/18/2017 3:25 PM

Subject: No on prop 204

The No on Prop 204 Committee would like to disclose the following contributions:

10/17/17 $5000 for total of $10,000
Cottonwood Properties

3567 E. Sunrise Dr. Suite 219
Tucson, AZ 85718

10/18/17 $5090.38 for total of $23,629.37
Tucson New Car Dealers Association

4701 N. 24th Street, Suite B-3

Phoenix, AZ 85016

Thank you,

Armando Rios
Chairman
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